
 

As you may know open enrollment is coming up in March. We are sending out this questionnaire to help 
plan for the 2018 -2019 school year. We would like to know if you are thinking of continuing your child 
in the Merritt Academy Preschool Program.  Some of the children may need to repeat the three year old 
classroom and others may be able to continue to the four year old program.  The four year old program 
is called The Great Start Readiness Program or GSRP.   GSRP is free to those who qualify.  

To qualify you must meet the income and birth date guidelines.   

Please fill out the following and return to your child’s teacher. 

If you have any questions please feel free to call or e-mail 586-749-6000 Ext. 5 or  

madamek@merritt-academy.org  

Thank you, 

Meghan Smith 

 

 

Child’s Name____________________________________ Child’s Birth Date________________________ 

Mother Name___________________________Mother Phone#__________________________________ 

Father Name____________________________ Father Phone#__________________________________ 

 

_____Yes, I will be returning to Merritt Academy’s 3 year old program. 

_____Yes, I am interested in GSRP and my child will be 4 years old on or before September 1st 2018. 

_____Yes, I am interested in GSRP and my child will be 4 years old on or before December 1st 2018. 

_____No, I will not be attending Merritt Academy Preschool next year. 

_____I am undecided at this time. 


